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Free entry into Nunnington Hall for Ryedale residents on April 1st! 

 

Visit Nunnington Hall on Saturday 1st April for a special day of events designed to appeal to anyone who 

enjoys books, reading and history. 

The events will be taking place from 10:30am until 4pm and admission is free for visitors who live in 

Ryedale upon proof of address. Standard admission charges apply to non-Ryedale residents but the book 

events are free. 

There will be the chance to hear bestselling writer of historical fiction, Sophia Tobin, who will be discussing 

her new Gothic thriller 'The Vanishing', which is set in North Yorkshire, two local writers talking about 

publishing memoirs of their ancestors, a book binding workshop and the Dickens Society will 

be performing an original radio-style drama. 

Children can enjoy an interactive storytelling session with illustrator and writer Leigh Hodgkinson, whose 

fabulous picture book “Are you Sitting Comfortably?” pays homage to the joys of reading. There are plenty 

of other activities to entertain young readers including a book trail around the house and the chance to 

make up their own adventure story with giant Storytelling Dice! 

To find our more, and secure your place for the Bookbinding workshop, visit the Ryedale Book Festival 

website. 

FOSS 

Woodland Wander 

This will take place on Sunday 2nd April. Start time 11am from Slingsby village green.  A poster is displayed 

in the entrance hall. Flyers are attached.  It is hoped this will be a social rather than a fund raiser, a relaxed 

get together! 
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These have been sent out again this month and as they are for payments in arrears, please endeavour to 
settle them asap.  Any queries can be addressed to Mrs Magson.  Since Mrs Magson has started sending 
out monthly accounts we are finding that accounts are being settled quickly.  

  
 
 

Red Nose Day  
 
Friday 24th March - wear something red for the day.  We still have plenty of red noses available to buy.  All 
proceeds will go to Comic Relief. 

 
 
 

Reminders 
 
Parent Evening forms and Seeing is Believing forms have been distributed if you would like to come into 
school for either of these events, please return your slips as soon as possible. 
 

Easter Service 

We would like to warmly invite you to our Easter Service in All Saints Church, Slingsby on Friday April 7th at 

1.15pm. This will be led by Reverend Allwood with each class contributing. The children will be allowed to 

leave immediately after the service, but please collect your child/children from school with all their 

belongings!  There will be no Art Club that afternoon. 

Monthly Accounts 


